
Centennial  Trail HOA Board Meeting 

June 25, 2009

Present:  Andy  Edmondson,    Karen Vogt,   Gail  and Dick Smith (John Kloor and Pete Jackson 
gave Andy proxies)

A special meeting was called to discuss  the replacement of  broken posts and  railings on the 
trail. It was unanimous that we should persuade action with the bid discussed at the annual 
meeting. On  Saturday, June 27, Dick Smith and Andy Edmondson  will go to each homeowner 
with split rail fence bordering the trail and present a contract to sign and obtain a deposit to go 
ahead with their responsibility. With the homeowner they will mark each post needing 
replacement. A homeowner may  include other fencing needing replacement on their property if 
they choose.  This is not a mandatory action in any way.   

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Gail Smith, Secretary 


